
From: MDOS-redistricting
To:
Subject: Important Update on Your Application to the Redistricting Commission
Date: Thursday, June 25, 2020 11:45:39 AM
Attachments: 4.29.2020 Anita Deans-Anderson.pdf

Dear Anita, 

We regret to inform you that although you were randomly selected on Wednesday, June 24, 2020 as
a semifinalist to serve on the Michigan Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission, upon further
review your application was found to be incomplete. As you can see in the attached scanned version
of  your application, there is no answer for the question “Hispanic, Latino, or Spanish origin?” Thus,
per the criteria in the Michigan Constitution, your application will not be included in the pool of 200
semifinalists referred to the leaders of the Michigan Legislature.
 
Thank you again for your participation in this historic process. We encourage you to stay engaged by
signing up to receive updates on our website RedistrictingMichigan.org or by following the process
on social media @RedistrictingMI on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.
 
Sincerely,
Michigan Department of State
 



















From: MDOS-redistricting
To:
Subject: Important Update on Your Application to the Redistricting Commission
Date: Thursday, June 25, 2020 11:43:18 AM
Attachments: Kevin Ramon 2.27.20.pdf

Dear Kevin, 

We regret to inform you that although you were randomly selected on Wednesday, June 24, 2020 as
a semifinalist to serve on the Michigan Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission, upon further
review your application was found to be incomplete. As you can see in the attached scanned version
of  your application, there is no answer for question 1(e). Thus, per the criteria in the Michigan
Constitution, your application will not be included in the pool of 200 semifinalists referred to the
leaders of the Michigan Legislature.
 
Thank you again for your participation in this historic process. We encourage you to stay engaged by
signing up to receive updates on our website RedistrictingMichigan.org or by following the process
on social media @RedistrictingMI on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.
 
Sincerely,
Michigan Department of State
 













From: MDOS-redistricting
To:
Subject: Important Update on Your Application to the Redistricting Commission
Date: Thursday, June 25, 2020 11:44:34 AM
Attachments: 4.20.2020 Roland Szukhent Jr..pdf

Dear Roland, 

We regret to inform you that although you were randomly selected on Wednesday, June 24, 2020 as
a semifinalist to serve on the Michigan Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission, upon further
review your application was found to be incomplete. As you can see in the attached scanned version
of  your application, your attestation under oath is not valid and complete because the notary is your
father, which violates Michigan notary law. See MCL 55.291(8). Thus, per the criteria in the Michigan
Constitution, your application will not be included in the pool of 200 semifinalists referred to the
leaders of the Michigan Legislature.
 
Thank you again for your participation in this historic process. We encourage you to stay engaged by
signing up to receive updates on our website RedistrictingMichigan.org or by following the process
on social media @RedistrictingMI on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.
 
Sincerely,
Michigan Department of State
 
 




















